
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 2nd 

February 2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting and welcomed Delyth Lane to the Committee.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 26th January 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

A Member has confirmed he will be attending this evenings Investigatory Meeting and has 

requested the meeting be held in the Alexandra Lounge. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The Secretary explained that the Club is breaking even with sales of £9000 at the moment but in 

recent weeks sales of 10 and 12K have been recorded. 

 

A letter from the Club Snooker team was read to the Committee asking for a pre-approved decision 

to reclothe table 1 be actioned and requesting an increase to £7 per hour be charged when the work 

has been completed. The price increase was decline unanimously by the Committee. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

It was reported that the lady’s toilet is still leaking, and door locks are not working.  

 

An Artist has been booked for New Year’s Eve 2023. 

 

Reports of roof leaks and other essential maintenance was discussed. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


